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      Message from the 

          Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

Welcome back and Happy New Year! I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and 

managed to get a break as well. It is lovely to see all children returning to school this 

week. 

I am sorry for the delayed start to the return to school for children – unfortunately, our 

heating broke down and, as it was extremely cold in school, I had no choice but to 

close. However, it is back up and running now, so we are all nice and warm! 

This term is a very short one compared to last term, as it is only 10 weeks long, and I 

am sure it will go by in a flash!  

Today, we are saying goodbye and good luck to Miss Turton, who is leaving us to look 

after her child. On behalf of all of us at Bromley Hills, I would like to wish her all the 

very best for the future.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 29th January                              

Y5/6 Health Questionnaire 

Tuesday 30th January                              

Y4 Fire Service Visit 

Friday 9th February                              

Mental Health Day 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th Feb                                                

Half Term 

Tuesday 27th February                              

Y6 Heights & Weights 

Tuesday 5th & Thursday 7th Mar                                                          

Parents’ Evenings 

Friday 8th March                            

World Book Day 

Friday 15th March                            

Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March                            

Y3/4 Easter Assembly 

 

Pre-School Closure 

Tuesday 23rd January  

Unfortunately, we are having to close Pre-School for 

1 day for essential staff training, which was due to 

take place on the INSET day but was, unfortunately, 

cancelled due to the heating failure.  

Pre-School will re-open on Wednesday 24th as 

normal.  

 

 House Points – This week’s winners are: Air 

Air 

374 

Earth 

363 

Fire 

342 

Water 

356 

Reading Challenge 

Please can all entries for the 

Christmas reading challenge be 

sent into school by the end of next 

week, vis email to Miss Collins – 

lcollins@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk  

Thank you to those who have 

already sent theirs in.  

Attendance Autumn Week 

Class RM – 98%                                    

Class RB – 100%                               

Class 1B – 90%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 96%                                           

Class 2L – 90%                                             

Class 3/4B – 97%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 98%                                          

Class 3/4F – 96%                                                

Class 5/6B – 85%                                        

Class 5/6K – 95%                                        

Class 5/6N – 100% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 95%   

 Well done to classes RB & 5/6N 

for 100% attendance this 

week! 
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